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June 1, 2018 
 
 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 

 

Re: Proposed Amendments to Verizon New York Inc. Tariff PSC No. 10 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

Verizon New York Inc. (“Verizon”) submits the following tariff amendments, to be 
effective on July 1, 2018. 

PSC NY No. 10--COMMUNICATIONS 
Section 5 

51st Revised Page 118 

This filing is made in compliance with the Public Service Commission’s Order 
issued and effective November 14, 2013 in Case 13-C-0064.  This filing revises the 
Unbundled TC Reciprocal Compensation Charge (“UCRCC”) rate to $0.000. 

Notice of this filing will be provided to Verizon customers to whom the UCRCC 
might apply through an Industry Notice to be issued in May 2018.  Accordingly, Verizon 
respectfully requests that requirements relating to newspaper publication be waived. 

Please forward the acknowledgement receipt for this filing to Jeanette Nunez 
at jeanette.nunez@verizon.com. 

 

Very truly yours,  

 
      Keefe B. Clemons 
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